
06/17/2022 
 
Dear Parents of Rainbow Door and Oranage Door, 

Summer’s here and we are all so happy having lots of fun. This week we had new kids 
joining our school and we are so happy to have them here. This week we talked 
about Father’s Day. We talked about activities that children enjoy doing with their 
dads, and asked each of the kids if they know their dad's name and the way they call 
their dads. 

During the week we had music class with Ms. Clariss. The kids played with the 
shakers, listened to “Pete the Cat: 5 Little Ducks”, and listened to the beautiful sound 
of an ocean drum. The kids enjoyed so much of the camp and having activities 
throughout the week. We had our first on site field trip, which was from Miami Dade 
Children's Museum; a story teller. They sang and listened to a lot of stories with the 
rhythm of a conga drum. 

For art activities/ Fine motors: We focused on doing things for dad. The kids got to 
make different projects for dad such as; decorating a tie with paint, do-a-dots, and 
construction paper. They also decorated a picture frame for dad. The kids got to 
make a crown for their dads to be worn on Fridays for the breakfast with dad. On 
another day the kids got one of their hands painted to make a lovely project to give 
to dad. We also had our kids helping us to make a letter for dad using crayons. 

For story time we read the following books: “Because I’m Your Dad”, “Just Me and My 
Daddy”, “I Love You All the Same”, “Before I Leave”, and “Night, Night Daddy”. The 
kids loved hearing these stories. 

On Friday we had our Donuts Day with Dad. We wanted to make every father feel 
special as they had a small-time with their kids. Thank you for coming and spending 
this special day with them. 

Next week we will start taking our passports on board and the children will learn 
about Africa. WE ARE SO EXCITED! 

NOTE: We advise you to cut your child’s nails so they can prevent scratching 
themselves or others. Please don’t forget to take blankets home on Friday to be 
washed and returned on Monday. 

Have a great weekend and Happy Father’s day!!! 



Mrs. Zamira, Ms. Mireya 

Ms. Carolina & Ms. Salas 

 


